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1 October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Due to guidelines surrounding Covid — 19 and the social distancing requirements, we are
unable to hold Parents Evenings in the usual way.

Each class teacher will arrange a telephone appointment for pupils in their class through
Learning Journals. This will be in the form of a phone call which will be 10 minutes in

duration, giving you a chance to discuss targets for your child with their class teacher.

These will take place from Monday 5 October 2020 and staff will endeavour to speak to all
parents and carers by Friday 9 October 2020.

Please contact us if you have any questions regarding this.

Yours sincerely

Mehorbuh

Michelle Welsh
Head Teacher
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Director of Children’s Services — Steven Quinn




